

Jack and Jonnie Hunt SERVING WITH Mission Aeroservices

WORLD WIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS

100 Canaan Lane New Bern, NC 28562-3713 252-633-0328

missionaeroservices@coastalnet.com

Dear Co-Laborers in Christ.

April-June 2011

"The harvest is past, the summer is ended, and we are not saved."

Jeremiah 8:20

I wonder if you might have, as we have, a burden to see a particular person... a loved one, a friend, a co-worker, or a neighbor come to Christ before this summer is ended. In a song, the chorus goes... "Lord lay some soul upon my heart, and love that soul through me... and may I humbly do my part to win that soul to Thee." Oh, that we would be prayerfully seeking the souls of men. women, boys and girls this summer, even that one special soul that the Lord lays on each of our hearts.

Praises: > Missionary Mike Couple, spent the month of April here in flight training. He graduated the first week of May from our Instrument Course. It was a joy to get to know him, and to see his burden for the people of Dominica.

Missionary Dave Spangler's Aztec was here again in May for the Annual Inspection, some minor repairs and a modification to the anti-collision lighting. We have also recently accomplished the Annual Inspections on the Cessna 206 airplane, and our Cherokee 180 airplane. This has kept Jim Parvis, Seth Canady, and Jack Hunt quite busy. Seth Canady is also working on his Commercial Pilots License now. > A new student, Bro Brad Blackburn, visited us a couple of weeks ago. He is planning to be a missionary pilot in Micronesia. His wife is a pediatrician and they are planning to have a medical ministry there. > How wonderful to be His servant, and to have the privilege to assist His

choice missionaries that are reaching the world with the gospel of salvation!

Prayer Requests: > For Airport Needs: ~ for the LORD to guide us, to enable us accomplish the improvements to our facilities as He so leads.

- For additional staff needs that the LORD would choose to serve with us here.
- > For our personal witnessing and soul-winning, and for an open door to conduct Bible studies in some homes. > That the Hunt's would be a real blessing to those missionaries that we have the wonderful opportunity to serve, and that Christ would be honored through our lives and testimony.

May our Lord richly bless you dear folks as you faithfully labor for Him in your Jerusalem and even to the uttermost parts through your missions outreach.

Keep Looking Up! Under HIS' Wings,

Sails & Jonnie